Barbara Vaughn

rom:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Sunday, June 11, 2017 9:09 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Crawther Chapel minutes 6-1-17

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee, June 1, 2017.

Attending: John Augustine, Wendy & Skip Nolin.

Skip volunteered to get any needed candles and any other supplies. Wendy made the motion to have him buy what is needed. John seconded it. All in favor.

We are looking for Docents for June 25, July 31, August 27, & September 24.

John will check with Mount Royal to see if anyone would like to join our group and/or be a docent.

Skip will have more brochures made to be put at the Sunapee Information Booth, Dexter's Inn, Sunapee Historical Society Museum, and the New London Information Booth. We will also have Brochures for the July 12th Billy B. Van event at Dexter's Inn.

Next meeting July 13 at 8:00AM. (Skip & I will not be here on July 6)

Meeting adjourned at 4:40 PM

Wendy Nolin, Secretary